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KAM/ELB/Year 5/Secondary Transfer                     11th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you may already be aware, the registration window for children wishing to sit the Kent Test opens on 1st June 2022 and closes 
again on 1st July 2022.  More information about this will follow about this shortly. 
 
The application window for submitting your school preferences opens on 1st September 2022 and all applications must be 
submitted by no later than 1st November 2022.   
 
To help you make your decision about which secondary schools you wish to apply for, schools in the local area are holding open 
days/evening as follows: 
 
Westlands School  
https://www.westlands.org.uk/   01795 477475 
Dates to be confirmed. 
 
The Sittingbourne School 
https://www.thesittingbourneschool.org.uk/   01795 472449 
Open Evening on Thursday 29th September 2022.  Times to be confirmed. 
 
Fulston Manor School 
https://www.fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk/     01795 475228 
Open day on Wednesday 5th October 2022 from 1pm – 3pm. 
 
Borden Grammar School 
https://www.bordengrammar.kent.sch.uk/     01795 424192 
Open evening on Tuesday 14th June 2022 from 6pm 
 
Highsted Grammar School 
https://www.highsted.kent.sch.uk/     01795 424223 
Open evening on Thursday 9th June 2022 from 4.30pm – 8pm.  
 
Please contact the schools directly if you require more information about their open evenings and tours. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 
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